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ElDorado Hills 

COMMUNITY SERVICES DtSTRICT 

TO: Ron Mikulaco, El Dorado County Supervisor, District 1 

FROM: Kevin A. Loewen, Director of Parks and Planning, El Dorado Hills CSD 

SUBJECT: ElDorado Solid Waste Advisory Committee {EDSWAC), Member Resignation 

DATE:August12,2015 

With my appointment to EDSWAC in 2014 considered temporary until the ElDorado Hills Community 

Services District was able to fill the Administration and Finance Director position, I am pleased to 

provide you my letter of resignation from the Committee. The CSD has filled the previously vacant 

position, and an application for her appointment to replace my seat on the Committee should be before 

you. 

I appreciate the opportunity provided to me as an EDSWAC member and feel strongly that the 

Committee, and subcommittees, are doing great work. 

Cordially, 

Kevin A. Loewen 

1021 Harvard Way ElDorado Hills, CA 95762 (916) 933-6624 (916) 941-1627 fax www.edhcsd.org 

15-0979 B 1 of 1




